SONS IN RETIREMENT

A Non-Profit Public Benefit Corporation For Retired Men Devoted to the Promotion of Independence and Dignity of Retirement

Your Branch
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SIR John Doe

1000 San Domingo Way

Los Altos, CA 94022
Dear John,

CONGRATULATIONS! The Executive Committee has accepted John Doe for induction into Branch 000.

In accordance with our Branch’s new member orientation procedures; new members and their Sponsors must meet with one of or Branch’s Past-Big Sirs to welcome John, and to review with him the material in his folder describing the makeup and organization of the Sons In Retirement organization. The new members and their sponsors must meet with one of our ex-Big Sirs at the new member’s table in the dining room at 10:45 AM prior to the next Regular meeting (March 20th). From there they will go to one of the smaller rooms for the actual meeting. The meeting will last from 15 to 30 minutes depending on questions, etc.

As John’s sponsor you have a continuing responsibility to both him and the organization to aid and assist him in becoming comfortably integrated into the meetings and activities.  Please follow up for the next few months to make sure he is introduced to other members and welcomed into the various activities and functions of the Branch.

We want to thank you for bringing a new member into our organization. Your name will be listed on our “Sponsors Club” list posted on the door going into the dining room and you will be awarded a “Free Lunch” for your efforts. A Gold Star will be placed along side of your name for each new member you sponsor. If you receive 3 Gold Stars or more in any calendar year, you will be receiving a memento and be recognized at our general meeting by our Big Sir. 

Best regards,

Dick Jones

Director of Membership
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